


It can be shown, that the huge Edwards Road culvert replacement project done in 
coordination with FEMA and approved by the Army Corps of Engineers, abides by the 
CRRA regulations shown on page 39 of the CRRA Flood Risk Management 
Document. The required additional two feet of roadway freeboard above the projected 
checkflow was included in the authorization. 

In addition, (as stated on page iv) in the CRRA Executive Summary “Nothing in this 

guidance shall be construed to supersede professional engineering judgment or federal and 

state engineering requirements and practices.” 

NYS FLOOD RISK MANAGEMENT GUIDANCE FOR IMPLEMENTATION OF THE COMMUNITY RISK AND RESILIENCY ACT 39

Culverts on Non-critical Roadways 

Nontidal areas 

Applicants for projects involving new or replacement culverts on non-critical roadways, as defined by this 

guidance, in inland streams, should demonstrate, through design documentation or verification, consideration 

of the following flood-risk management guideline as part of a comprehensive risk-management approach: 

The vertical flood elevation and corresponding flows that result from increasing current, relevant 

peak flows, e.g., Q5o, to account for projected peak flows for the full, expected service life of the 

culvert, and that provide at least two feet of roadway freeboard above the projected checkflow. 

Conditions of Approval HMGP Project: 4204-0006 Town of Roseboom 
(Otsego County), NY Edwards Road Tube Enlargement www.fema.gov  

1. Approved Scope of Work  

The project site is located at the end of Edwards Road near County Rt. 50 in the Town of Roseboom 
(42.7445, -74.688867). The approved scope of work includes upsize the existing culvert system by 
replacing the pipes with a 40-foot arch pipe having a span of 12’-6” by 7’-11”. 
The project includes dewatering the work area, removing the existing pipes and stone headwalls, 
excavating approximately 24 inches to accommodate a new 40-foot long culvert, installing the new 
culvert, and installing new headwalls at both ends of the culvert using stackable rocks. 
Approximately 150-180 linear feet of roadway would be elevated by 24-30 inches in order to 
accommodate the larger culvert and required freeboard. This would be accomplished by installing a 
shale base and gravel run surface. The roadway shoulder would be graded at a 4:1 slope and shaped 
to meet the existing grades within the road right-of-way. Upon completion, all disturbed and exposed 
areas would be restored and seeded with the proper seed mix.  
The project is intended to reduce road damages and closures by increasing the hydraulic capacity of 
the culvert system in order to handle increased flows during heavy rain events.  




















